'BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

L Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

ey
* ™M

FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO
DATE: February 12, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0178
City Streets — Closing — Certain Streets and Alleys or Portions of Them Bounded
by North Avenue, Warwick Avenue, Baker Street, and the CSX Transportation
Inc. Railroad Right of Way

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 13-0177, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing all streets
and alleys bounded by North Avenue, Warwick Avenue, Baker Street, and the CSX
Transportation Inc. Railroad Right of Way.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and supports the proposed ordinance and is respectfully
requesting that Bill No. 13-0178 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.
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